
  

 

The Parking Information Packet for the 

2018-2019 school year is now available. 
 

 Your completed packets MUST be turned in by May 25, 2018 unless you 

will get your license during the summer.  
 

Summer applications are due by July 16, 2018. 

 

The cost to park is $100.00 and Payment in Full is required. 

 

 

Please make sure you read the entire packet to ensure you have all the supporting 

documents and meet the eligibility requirements.  

 

All students who qualify for a parking permit will pay on the following days: 

 

*Seniors will pay their fees on Wednesday July 18th, 2018 from 8:30 – 11:00 AM 

*Juniors, Sophomores & Freshmen will pay their fees on Thursday July 19th, 2018 from 

8:30 – 11:00 AM 

 

 

Application packets MUST BE TURNED IN PRIOR to these dates. 

 

*We will utilize RevTrak as our online paying option. The online payment option will be 

available beginning July 16, 2018. Application packets still must be turned in prior to 

issuing. Paying online WILL NOT guarantee a parking pass will be issued. Receipt must 

be presented on the day of issuance.  


